AMERICAN SOCIETY OF

SAFETY PROFESSIONALS

Alabama Chapter

2021 Awards and Recognition Meeting - Special
Invitation for Recipients

Friday, May 14, 2021 | 11:00 am - 1:00 pm CDT
AGC of Alabama Offices - 5000 Grantswood Road, Irondale, AL 35210

As we continue to work through, and hopefully emerge from the COVID-19
pandemic, we would like to take this opportunity to cautiously convene
socially and recognize our members with long term service, our scholarship
winners, and our Safety Professional of the Year (SPY) Award recipients.
Our May Chapter meeting will be a "hybrid" meeting, offering limited in-
person gathering, along with a virtual option through Zoom Meetings.

You are receiving this special advanced notice for our upcoming Awards and
Recognition program as you have achieved a milestone in your years of
service with the American Society of Safety Professionals, and we would like
offer you the opportunity to receive your recognition in-person.

Due to the desire to maintain appropriate pandemic protocols for physical
distancing, we will only be accepting registrations for up to 35 in-person
attendees.

Please RSVP to kmfriend@southernco.com before April 30, 2021 to
guarantee your in-person reservation.

A box lunch will be provided.
Facial coverings will be required for those in attendance.
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If you do not wish to receive these emails, please click here
to unsubscribe from ASSP Alabama Chapter messages.
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